

BRYAN K. GOULD, ESQUIRE

GOULDB@CWBPA.COM

September 24, 2024

<u>VIA EMAIL TRANSMISSION</u> CONFIRMING COPY VIA U.S. MAIL

Wetlands Council (appeals@des.nh.gov)
Attention: Michelle Doucette, Appeals Clerk
c/o NH Department of Justice
1 Granite Place South
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket #24-21 WtC

Dalton Conservation Commission

Dear Clerk Doucette:

Please allow this letter to serve as our appearance as counsel for Granite State Landfill, LLC in this matter. Our contact information is as follows:

Bryan K. Gould, Esq. (NH Bar #8165) gouldb@cwbpa.com
Jacob M. Rhodes, Esq. (NH Bar #274590) rhodesj@cwbpa.com
Cleveland, Waters and Bass, P.A.
2 Capital Plaza, 5th Floor
Concord, NH 03301
Phone (603) 224-7761
Fax (603) 224-6457

Very truly yours,

/s/ Bryan K. Gould

Bryan K. Gould, Esq.

Wetlands Council

Attention: Michelle Doucette, Appeals Clerk

September 24, 2024

Page 2 of 2

cc: (by email only)

Darlene Forst, NH Department of Environmental Services Philip Trowbridge, NH Department of Environmental Services Calvin Diessner, NH Department of Environmental Services Joshua Harrison, Esq., NH Department of Justice Laura Maynard, Esq., NH Department of Justice K. Allen Brooks, Esq., NH Department of Justice Jeremy D. Eggleton, Esq.